
 
 
 

 

Public Service Announcement 

Wolf Sample Collection Program increases 
compensation for submitted samples 

Start Date: June 8, 2023 
End Date: June 30, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

As of May 2023, the Department of Environment now pays an increased amount for the 

submission of wolf samples under the Wolf Sample Collection Program. 

This program has been in place since 2018 and compensates harvesters for submitting 

the skull and other requested samples and information from harvested wolves across 

Nunavut.  

A total of $500.00 will now be paid for each wolf that is harvested under the program, an 

increase from the $300.00 previously provided. 

In areas where caribou are declining, specifically in the Bathurst, Bluenose-East and 

Dolphin-Union herd ranges, this payment will be increased to $900.00 for each 

submitted sample. Enhanced wolf management actions support the recovery of 

declining caribou herds. 

The Department of Environment is committed to support active harvesting by providing 

increased financial opportunities to harvesters across Nunavut. 



 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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